
From: Matthew Dieterich
To: Kaczowski, Debra
Subject: RE: Big Moose Ski Resort DP 3639-F (Big Lake Development, LLC)
Date: Thursday, February 24, 2022 1:58:59 PM

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
We understand that to be a true statement, but to our knowledge, expansion of the Sanitary District
is not explicitly required.  It has been represented to us that the Moosehead Sanitary District has the
ability to take wastewater from sources outside of its existing boundaries, but is not required to do
so.  Hence our conversations with them about inclusion of the wastewater from the resort per a
separate agreement.
 

From: Kaczowski, Debra <Debra.Kaczowski@maine.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, February 17, 2022 2:55 PM
To: Matthew Dieterich <Matthew.Dieterich@sewall.com>
Subject: Big Moose Ski Resort DP 3639-F (Big Lake Development, LLC)
 
Hi Matt,
 
It has been brought to our attention that the Big Moose Ski Resort is not in the Moosehead Sanitary
District.  Do you know what the process is to expand the Sanitary District?
 
Thanks!
 
Debbie
 

Debra A. Kaczowski
Department of Agriculture, Conservation, and Forestry
Land Use Planning Commission
43 Lakeview Street
PO Box 1107
Greenville, ME 04441
(207) 731-4398
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